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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The State of Maine, Department of Administrative and Financial Services, 

Bureau of General Services (BGS) is conducting a competitive bid process 

for the Chimney Loop Building Repairs in Augusta, Maine.  Bids will be 

opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. 31 

May 2024.  

 

This project includes but is not limited to hazardous material removal and 

disposal, masonry cleaning and repairs, envelope protection, roofing repairs 

and replacement, concrete foundation repairs, site drainage improvements, 

HVAC repairs, and associated electrical work. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 

 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

